
Members of the Energy and Natural Resources Committee: 

 

HB 1414 

This bill should get a DO NOT PASS by the Committee !! 

Every session we see bills as such trying to loosen the restrictions placed on Non Resident Hunters. 

All states treat Non-Resident Hunters differently than resident hunters and rightfully so – we live here, 

work here, have raised our families here and pay taxes here.   

The cost of the hunting license is insignificant compared to all the other expenses one would have 

traveling back to ND.  We already have regulations in place to accommodate non-resident small game 

hunters and this proposed bill would also be an administrative nightmare for the Game and Fish Dept to 

administer.    

Creating another non-resident hunting license that would only serve a limited number people while 

creating an administrative nightmare along with enforcement issues is not needed. 

Please give HB 1414 a DO NOT PASS recommendation. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Lindgren 

218 Seward Ave. 

Grand Forks, ND 58203 

701-746-6867 – home 

218-779-8249 – cell 

scottL@nspack.com 

 


